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                       Friday 10th November 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

KS1 Cannock Chase Wednesday 22nd November 
 

To enhance our science curriculum we have arranged a trip for KS1 to Cannock Chase on 
Wednesday 22nd November. The day will include a workshop on animals and their habitats. The 
children must arrive at school for 8.30am and will be travelling by school minibus, accompanied by 
myself and several other adults.  
  
As we plan to spend most of the day outside children do not need to wear school uniform, but 
should wear warm clothes, including a waterproof coat with wellies or other sturdy footwear.  
The cost of the trip is £11.35 payable via your child`s Scopay account. Children must also bring a 
packed lunch.  
 
The children will be returning to school at approximately 3.15pm, traffic permitting. If you would like 
your child to take part in this visit, please complete the online consent form, along with your 
payment, via Scopay, including your child`s choice of packed lunch if you wish the kitchen to supply 
one. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Boon 
Class Teacher 
 

http://www.ourladyofgraceacademy.co.uk/

